
From: Kenyon P. Jordan
To: Brad Boland
Subject: Aaron Holdaway
Date: Monday, November 2, 2020 12:18:19 PM

Hello Mr. Boland,
 
I received the public notice for Holdaway’s addition.  I’m not familiar with how these things work,
but I appreciate the opportunity for input. 
 
I have no objection to the Holdaway addition as described in the drawings. 
 
Thank you,
 
Kenyon P. Jordan
495 Tacker Ct
Castle Rock, CO
Ph:  303 986 0026
Fax: 303 953 3162
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